
   
 

 
 
 

Supply Subcommittee Meeting April 4, 2019 Meeting notes 
In attendance: Mark Stromme, Don Singer, Nick Fenster, Tom Ranieri, Jeanne Harrison (SAC members),  Kathryn 
Doherty-Chapman (PBOT) 

 
Agenda 

• Update on Legacy Lot 
• Wayfinding updates 
• Lot inventory & idea for web page listing discussion 
• Goals for Supply subcommittee  
• Permit holders off-street voucher & Carshare encouragement idea 
• New business 

 
Notes:  
Legacy Parking 
The Legacy lot paystation contract was about to be signed but there was one insurance question that came up and is 
being worked out. It should be signed soon though.  
 
Wayfinding program 

• The wayfinding program has gotten started in earnest and is going well so far. Parking operators are on board 
so far and the consultants are meeting with the business association soon.  

o Question: Are we going to be standardizing times that parking is available? 
 A: We can ask, but we should not dictate what a businesses’ hours should be. It would be 

nice for uniformity but that might not be feasible.  

Comments:  
• Marketing for wayfinding, should be comprehensive, but should help in the long run.  
• Latent supply is the night time supply. We should focus on that and how to incentivize people to park off-

street.  
• Question about apps- like Spot hero, will those work with these lots? 
• A: Perhaps, that’s something I need to work out with the consultants and parking operators.  

Goals and metrics for Supply Subcommittee 
• There should be goals that subcommittee is working towards.  
• One idea is to split the goal with the TDM committee.  
• We need 600 permits down per year. Not accounting for growth.  
• So we need to set a goal for 600 + new parking spaces, and reduce 600 permits by year.  
• Nick will work on the goals.  


